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Bio 
I would like to self-nominate for the CSA Board. I am new to the Foreign Service field and currently 
serving in my first overseas tour. In addition to working at the consulate, I have enjoyed working as a 
bartender for the Wunderbar for the last couple of months. *Note – I understand that by serving on 
the board I would no longer be able to work at the Wunderbar. That is completely fine. 
 
Statement 
I feel that I can bring a unique perspective to the board having worked at both places. I look forward 
to serving my colleagues and believe this opportunity will be a wonderful way to gain further 
valuable experience in the Foreign Service field. 


